
 

 

NJ State Report to EASFAA Council 
October 6, 2020 & October 12, 2020 

Location:  Zoom 

 
Executive Council 

 

 

The NJASFAA Executive Council met remotely on September 25, 2020. The important topics pf the discussion 

were securing a debit card for the association and conference planning.  

Conference 
 

 

Conference committee is planning to organize the annual conference virtually in March 2021. The committee has 

also recommended to move the annual conference to November. A final decision will be made after a vote by the 

NJASFAA Executive Council. The committee negotiated with Ocean Casino Resort to cancel the annual 

conference that was scheduled for March 2021. 
  

Membership 
 

 

As of October 6, 2020, we have 256 active members. There is an increase in membership when compared to 

October last year. The Professional Judgment training boosted our membership. Membership committee also 

conducted a survey of the members whose membership had elapsed and 71% of the respondents did indicate 

that they plan to renew their membership. 
 

Training 
 

 

New Jersey is offering a Fall Forum in October which will have a general session and multiple concurrent 

sessions. The training committee is also planning to offer NASFAA credential trainings as a part of the regular 

training schedule.  

The Government Relations Committee is considering a virtual Lunch and Learn GRC Symposium for three 

days- Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Each day will consist of one hour or one hour and a half sessions. 

These are tentative plans and will be finalized in the coming weeks.  
 

Committees 
 

 

 Diversity and Inclusion committee plans to offer a webinar and is looking for speakers.  

 Public Relations committee is looking into creating a LinkedIn page for the association.  
 

Miscellaneous 
 

 

N/A 
 

 

 

Submitted by, 

Asia Taj, NJ State President  

October 6, 2020 


